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“Grace to you and Peace from God our Father and the Lord Jesus 
Christ!!!”

The last letter I wrote to you was about many challenges in my life 
and also the world that we live in.  There is so much uncertainty, 
hopelessness, fear, violence on every hand, as well as the unspoken 
things people are trying to deal with on their own.  But GOD who is 
faithful gives me opportunities to speak the Word of God in the 
places I go (barbershop, grocery store, workplace, street corners, 
etc.), since I am not able to do the prison work and go inside of the 
prison because of the COVID-19 restrictions.  I so miss the 
expressions on the inmates faces when we entered into the prison to 
preach.  They received us with joy and I believe they miss the ministry 
too.  Every man or woman outside of Christ is in prison, the prison of 
sin.  People need to be freed from the real prison.  

I preached in the barber shop the other day (the owner allows me 
to).  Many had questions about the state of the world and the way 
things seem to be going.  They are looking for answers and want 
some hope.  So I gave them the WORD of GOD. He is the answer for 
all concerns and problems.  They received the WORD with joy and 
they told me they were so happy that I preached to them that day.

Update on Mission Trips:  I have not been on a trip since India in 
December of 2019.  My next scheduled trip will be in 2022 to Kenya 
for a graduation class and to train them in evangelism.

Finally, thank you to all my faithful partners for your continued support.

In His love,

Larry and LaShoron

• That I will pursue holiness in 
   the fear of God while so many 
   are falling.

• I have some health issues and 
   have several tests upcoming.

• Pray for God to send laborers
   into the harvest.

• We are seeking God for 
   my family and my wife’s 
   family’s salvation.

• Our church is making a 
  transition and is looking for a 
  new location.
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